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For our Russian Speaking Families: Уважаемые родители, если вам нужна помощь в переводе этого информационного бюллетеня, 
у вас есть какие-либо вопросы, проблемы или вам нужна дополнительная информация о PCSNW, у вас есть возможность 
сделать это, связавшись с нашим секретарем Дианой Лозовик (360)318-1347 или,  Надя Горун (360) 201-5292. Большое спасибо 
за то, что вы есть частью нашей школы! 

 
 

Mid-Term Reports & Parent Teacher Conferences 
This year, we will have a different way of reporting your child’s progress.  On November 10 you will receive 
a Mid-Term (1st Quarter) report via email.  January 26, a report card via email (2nd Quarter/1st Semester), 
March 30, a Mid-Term via email (3rd Quarter), and June 1 a printed report card (4th Quarter/2nd Semester).  
 

Parent-Teacher Conferences are mandatory for PreK-7th Grade this year.  High School (8-12th) is by 

appointment (either one of the 5 high school teachers will request a conference or you can sign up for one).  

You must sign up for a conference time in the office and be sure to write the date and time in your 

calendars.  This Mid-Term, Conferences are Mon-Thurs (Nov 15-18). 

 

 

Fast Fundraiser! PCSNW is teaming up with a locally owned 

business to bring a yummy treat to all the popcorn lovers! 

Lindsay’s Crazy for Kettle Corn is offering our school a chance to 

enjoy some kettle corn over the Thanksgiving Holiday while 

also raising money for our school. Each family will get a flyer 

with available flavors and prices and well as an order form. 

Order forms will be due first thing on Wednesday, November 

17 and pick up will be Wednesday, November 24. 

 

Operation Christmas Child – it’s that time of the year 

again!  PCSNW is going to partner with local churches to put 

together shoebox gifts for children in our world who don’t have 

much.  It’s an opportunity to share God’s love and encouragement!  We 

have boxes and pamphlets in the office – all boxes need to be brought to the 

office with funds by Thursday, November 18th.  Thanks in advance! 

 

Due to no responses or facility offers – we will not be able to have our annual 

Thanksgiving Feast this year (it was cancelled last year as well).  We will also not be able 

to have a Christmas Program unless we have a place to have it – if we don’t have a place 

by mid-November, we will likely offer a video of our program. 

 

THANKS to all who participated in the Poinsettia Fundraiser as of yesterday, we 

sold over 400 and it raised over $2000 for PCNSW!  The poinsettias will be available 

for pick up on Monday, November 29th.  We have little to no storage – so count on 

picking your orders up starting after lunch. 

 

Blessings to you!  Scott 
  

 

Wednesday 

Words 

“Give thanks to the LORD, for he is good; his love endures forever.”  Psalm 118:1 


